
July 19, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Relyea 

Government Division 

Congressional Research Service 

Madison Building 

Library of Congress 

Washington, D.C.  20540 

 

Dear Mr. Relyea: 

 

Per your July 19, 1996 conversation with Eileen Sullivan, I am enclosing a copy of our FY 1995 

annual report.  Please do not hesitate to call me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227, if you have any 

questions or would like to schedule a meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


